Minutes of a Breakfast Meeting - 8 December 2021

A surprisingly cheery number of Club members met for breakfast at 8.00am at Youth in
Romsey.

The meeting was organised by the International Committee and Gren, leading from the front,
had prepared a quiz for us. This had an international theme and was designed to test our
knowledge. It was most enjoyable, but in reality it highlighted our ignorance. Gren provided
the prize of a pineapple to the winner, Nikki Jones, who had amassed four correct answers
out of ten questions. Apparently the flag of the Cayman Islands is the only national flag that
has a pineapple on it.

Peter Stuckey suggested that attendees at breakfast meetings should pay £15 instead of the
current £9 in order to provide additional funds for Youth in Romsey. After some discussion
it was agreed that this should be raised at the next Council Meeting and, if agreed by Council,
put to the Club as a whole at a Business Meeting.

Mike Koscian suggested that Breakfast Meetings should start at 8.30am instead of 8.00am as
it might encourage more members to attend. It was pointed out that some people still had to
go to work after the meeting, and it was agreed that the timing for future breakfast meetings

should remain at 8.00am.

Nikki Jones collected donations of Christmas gifts on behalf of the Community Services
committee from members who had responded to her previous request for these.

The meeting ended at approximately 9.20am.

Regards, Peter Welsh



